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Dear Requesters,  

After receiving your communication on June 15, and within the five business days defined by 
our Policy, we reviewed and found that the documentation provided does not comply with the 
information required to proceed with its registration. 
 

this notification is to inform you that we will provide a 10 business-day extension Therefore, 
from this date (the deadline expires on July 7, 2017) to send us your Request containing the 
required information. 
 
In the event that you could not gather the required information before July 7, 2017 the 
administrative process will be closed. However, this does not prevent you from re-
submitting your Request once you gather the missing information.  
 
I am at your disposal to clarify any questions you might have. 

Kind regards,  
  

 
 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 
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